
I am very happy with the appointment of Nicolas Sylvestre-Boncheval as CFO for AXIAN 

Telecom. I would like to express warm gratitude to Philippe Prodhomme who has played a leading 

role in setting up and developing our Finance function over the past seven years. I am delighted that 

AXIAN will continue to benefit from his experience and expertise and I am wishing him all the best. 

I look forward to working alongside Nicolas in his new position as AXIAN Telecom is continuously 

transforming and fast growing.  

 

  




